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The Buckingham School - GCSE Results  
 

The Buckingham School’s is today celebrating a good set of GCSE results with 

significant improvements in 5 A*-C including English and Maths. The school has 

seen an 8% increase overall on last year, 15% increase in Science, with A*-C 

grades in English and Maths as well as progress measures all being above the 

national average.    

Headteacher, Miss Wells comments, “We are proud of the achievements of all 

our students, they have worked extremely hard and I would like to thank 

students and staff, and also parents for their nurturing and encouragement.” 

Miss Wells also added, “It is great for our school, an upper school, to deliver 

results that are better than the national average.”  

The school wants to especially recognise the performance of Dominic Ede, 

Joseph Fuller, Devon Griffiths, Bevan Hill and Elena Kendall.  

Although the focus today is on celebrating GCSE results, it is important to 

remember The Buckingham School’s commitment is to drive school 

improvement in order to achieve the very best for every student. We are really 

excited about the upcoming year and we can build upon this platform of good 

GCSE and A Level results to strategically move the school further ahead in its 

mapped out journey.  

The school wishes all Year 11 students the very best in their Post 16 Education 

and there are still a few places available at our Centre of Further Education 

(Sixth Form) for the academic Year 2015/16. If you are interested please 

contact csherwood@bucksgfl.org.uk . 
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